
 

 

From Financial Controller : Clare Butcher 

 22 February 2024 
 

 
Dear students, parents and guardians 

 
Following the announcement in the weekly mailing a couple of weeks ago I am pleased to 
announce that tickets for Abingdon School’s Griffen Ball 2024 are now on sale and can be 
booked via this link. 
 
As a reminder the ball will be held on Saturday 29 June and starts at 7pm with a glass of 
bubbly on the lawns, followed by a delicious four course meal in the marquee.  You will be 
able to see the sleight of hand magic performed by award winning magicians, chance your 
luck in the casino, take your turn on the dodgems and dance the night away to some great 
music.   
 
Seating in the marquee will be divided into two sections with students and their guests 
occupying one section and parents the other.  There is a cash bar where you can purchase 
your drinks on the night.  In order to ensure a smooth start to the evening, the bar will be 
closed between 7.20pm and the end of the welcome speeches,  so if you would like wine on 
your table, please pre-order. 
 
Tickets are limited to 4 per family; 2 students and 2 adults. This event is expected to sell out 
very quickly so you are encouraged to book your tickets without delay.  
 
All bookings and any other charges for casino tickets and wine are paid for at the time of 
booking via debit or credit card.  
 
Seating will be at tables of 10. The booking form asks for the name of the lead booker if you 
are booking as part of a group. Please only enter their surname in this box.  If you have any 
other comments or requests, then please email them to me directly.  
 
All tickets are prices at £120 each.  This is great value given the fantastic entertainment on 
offer!   
 
I do hope that you can join us for this very special evening and very much look forward to 
seeing you there. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Clare Butcher – Financial Controller 
clare.butcher@abingdon.org.uk 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/AbingdonSchool3/GriffenBall2024
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